
 

Dear Parents,          May, 2018 
 
Time for our Summer Camp is almost here. We are all looking forward to a fun-filled summer. Camp will be in 
session for six weeks.  Each week will bring a new and different adventure to our campers. Our music, crafts, 
stories and activities will focus on the theme for the week.  If you have a book, toy, or souvenir related to one 
of our themes and would like to share it with us that week, please do! 
 

Passport Around the World 
Pack your bags and let’s go on an adventure! 

 
June 11         Means of Travel 
June 18    Ciao Italia 
June 25         African Safari  

                                                      *July 2  Go USA!   
July 9  Ole Mexico 
July 16  Antarctica- “Baby it’s cold outside” 

  

 In order to begin the first day smoothly, we would appreciate your help with the following: 
 

 l. THE TOTAL CAMP FEE IS DUE BY MAY 31st   

                      YOUR CURRENT BALANCE IS _________________ 
 

2. I must have an immunization record along with a copy of most recent physical for 
any child not registered in this school.  

 
3. Please send a beach towel (to keep at school for the week for picnicking) and a lunch and 

beverage each morning. All should be clearly marked with your child’s name. Each 
group will be distinguished by color and counselors will color-code and refrigerate each 
lunchbox.   
 

4. Camp begins at 9AM it is important that you bring your child on time. We provide early drop-off 
starting at 8AM.  If you are interested please sign up on the calendar sheet outside main office.   
 

 5. Half-day campers will be dismissed promptly at **noon on the Longview Avenue side.   
                    Full-day campers will be dismissed promptly at **2:00PM from the 4’s classroom. 

          
4. Your child is registered for:  
 
             June 11              June 18           June 25            July 2*                July 9             July 16 

             week  l               week 2             week 3             week 4               week 5            week 6  

                   

      *Camp is closed on Wednesday, July 4th.  ** A late pick-up charge will be applied if needed. 

                Please feel free to email me at ecc@churchinhighlands.org or call if you have any questions,                 

       Camp Director, Joanie Bivas                                                  
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